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As a result of the Action Bulletins distributed on July 25, 2023, we have now received nominations for 
the vacant District UIC positions. 

With the nomination process now complete I am pleased to announce the following appointments 
for two-year terms expiring at the 2025 Softball BC Annual General Meeting: 

District 7: 

District 9: 

Jeffrey Vanzella  

Lucas Crosby

District 14: Josko Dujmovic 

d7umpireinchief@softball.bc.ca  

d9umpireinchief@softball.bc.ca 

d14umpireinchief@softball.bc.ca 

Thank you to these individuals for stepping up to further our game and our organization, I look forward 
to working with each of you in supporting our membership. 




